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rACm7riESUNARCADlT^
*• BY AVO MOELLER

ARCADIA - Arcadia Club will 
mpet Sept. 18 at the home of 
Mrs. Parley Feik. This is the 
first meeting of the year and all 
members are urged to attend.

Mr. and Mrs. George Cole­
man of Ontario visited recently 
with John Sebum and Goldie Ro­
per.

Mr. and Mrs. George Boek- 
weg and Nancy from Meridian 
and Mr. and Mrs. Otis Bullard 
met at the Donald Bullard home. 
Sept 9 to celebrate Don’s birth­
day anniversary.

Mr. and Mrs. Don Chandler 
and daughter from Concord, 
Mass., were breakfast guests of 
Mr. and-Mrs. Otis Bullard Sa­
turday. They were enroute to 
Seattle where he will enter 
the University of Washington. 
Don is the son of Mr. and Mrs. 
Ray Chandler, former American 
Union Sunday School Mis­
sionaries, now missionaries in 
Japan.

Mrs. Parley Feik accom­
panied Mrs. William Orr and 
Afton Mitchell to Boise Monday.

Mrs. Harry Thurman, who is 
visiting her parents, Mr. and 
Mrs. John Zittercob spent the 
weekend in Portland where she 
met her husband from Balti­
more, Maryland.

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Carroll 
and Ruth and Esther St.ephensen 
from Owyhee and Orville Car­
roll were dinner guests Sept. 11, 
in the home of Jim Carroll of 
Ridgeveiw. The occasion being 
Jim Carroll’s birthday anni­
versary.

Mrs. Dennis C indell and Todd 
were Sunday dinner guests of 
Mrs. Gary Findling in Ontario.

Mr. and Mrs. Myron McCrady 
from Boise and Mr. and Mrs. 
Bob Madrid from Ontario visited 
Sunday in the Don Bullardhome.

Miss Christian Meyer who has 
spent the summer with her pa­
rents. Mr. and Mrs. Harlan 
Meyer, left Saturday for Three 
Hills, Canada, where she will 
enter her second year at Prairie 
Bible Institute.

Mr. and Mrs. KennethCarroll 
and family of Weiser were Sun­
day dinner guests in the Henry 
Carroll home.

Mr. and Mrs. A.S. Mladenich 
and daughter Nancy from Seattle 
spent the weekend with Mr. and 
Mrs. C.R. Kesler and family; 
on Saturday, Nancy and Karma 
Kesler left for B.Y.U. where 
they will attend this fall. Mrs. 
Mlandenich and Mrs. Kesler 
are sisters.
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Mr. and Mrs. Neil Petterson 
attended a square dance festi­
val at Wallowa Lake over the 
weekend.

Miss Cathy Nelson, who has 
been employed in Anchorage, 
Alaska this summer, arrived 
home last week and will attend 
TVCC again.

Connell Petterson arrived 
home last week from Portland 
to spend two months with his 
parents, Mr. and Mrs. Neil Pet­
terson. He will also help with 
the fall harvest.

Dick, Joe andChristie Nelson 
spent the weekend at their 
summer home in Sumpter.

Janice Meyer and Lyn Finch, 
who attended summer school at 
O.E.C. at Monmouth, Oregon, 
arrived home August 15, and 
have been employed at the Corn 
Cannery in Nyssa. They are 
visiting in the Harlan Meyer 
home and will return to O.E.C 
for their Junior year late in 
September.

Nyssa FHA Girls 
Discuss Convention

Swisher Announces
Literature Meeting

Clyde Swisher announced to­
day that all adults interested 
in participating in the discus­
sion of literature are asked to 
meet with him Tuesday, Sep­
tember 22, Room #4, at the High 
School in Nyssa, at 7 p.m.

Becky Blaylock, President of 
the Future Homemakers of 
America, called the first 
meeting of the year to order 
Tuesday evening, September 15, 
at the High School.

Representatives of Volunteer 
Work were guest speakers at 
the meeting with Debbi Haney, 
representing the Candy Stripers 
and their work; Jane Joyce, 
representing the 4-H Groups; 
and Brian Hirai, representing 
the Boy Scouts.

The main topic of interest 
at the business meeting was to 
make arrangements to attend the 
District Convention to be held 
in Wallowa, Saturday, Sep­
tember 26. It was announced 
that two new challenges will be 
introduced at this convention, 
a modeling contest anda scrap­
book contest.

It was announced that two 
Nyssa girls will run for district 
offices this year. Norma Rod- 
riguis will run District Chair­
man and Sharon Kurtz, District 
Secretary.

Deane Peterson and Sharmon 
Sadamori were in charge of 
refreshments.

BRIDGE ACTIVITIES

Mrs. Frank Morgan was 
hostess to members of the 
Thursday Afternoon BridgeClub 
at her home in Nyssa. Two 
tables were in play with Mrs. 
L.A. Maulding high, and Mrs. 
Ray Larson, Sr., second high.

Next meeting will be at the 
home of Mrs. E;H. Brandt, 
Thursday afternoon, Sept. 24.

Mr. and Mrs. Boyd Wilson 
entertained members of the Sa­
turday night bridge club, Sept. 
12. Guest players were Mr. 
and Mrs. John Studer. High 
score winner was Boyd Wilson

Mr. and Mrs. T.H. Eldredge 
hosted the Saturday night Mr. 
and Mrs. Bridge Club September 
12. High honors went to the 
Eldredges.

HELLO 
WORLD!

Mrs. Glenn Marcum was hos­
tess to a party honoring her 
daughter, Sara, on her tenth 
birthday anniversary with a 
party held Tuesday at the Sugar 
Bowl in Nyssa.

Sara and her six guests, en­
joyed bowling and were then 
served refreshements.

Mr. and Mrs. Klaas Laanare 
the proud grandparents of a 
new grandson, born to their 
daughter, Mr. and Mrs. Dennis 
Martin, at Grangeville, Idaho. 
The new baby was born Septem­
ber 8, weighed 8 pounds, and 
has been named Russell Lance. 
He has a sister Tracy to 
welcome him home.

August 30, to Mr. and Mrs. 
John Moore of Ontario, a girl, 
five pounds, eight ounces, na­
med Terri Linn.

MALHEUR MEMORIAL
HOSPITAL, 1970

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Holly 
of Adrian, announce the engage­
ment of their daughter, Gi Gi, 
to Sp. 5 Rex Smith. He is the 
son of Mr. and Mrs. E.B. Smith 
of Nyssa.

Miss Holly recently spent two 
weeks in Honolulu, Hawaii, 
where she was a house guest 
of her uncle and 
and Mrs. Ted Holly, 
she was joined by 
who was on Rest
peration leave from Vietnam.

A late fall wedding is planned 
by the young couple.

September 10 - To Mr. and 
Mrs. Roque Rodriquez of Nyssa 
a girl.

September 12 - To Mr. and 
Mrs. Robert Kibby of Bates, 
Oregon a girl.

HOLY ROSARY
HOSPITAL, 1970

aunt, Cdr. 
While there 
her fiance, 
and Recu-

September 11 - To Mr. 
Mrs. Rololfo Longoria of Nyssa 
a girl.

If you don’t believe in luck, 
how else do you explain the suc­
cess of those you don’t like?

* * *
Civilization has substituted 

traffic jams for forest preser-

and

Iootle—Sparks United 
In Double Ring Ceremony

SUNSET VALLEY 
ACTIVITIES 

------BY MARTHA LORENSEN
SUNSET VALLEY-Mr. and 

Mrs. Harold Alexander and Mr. 
and Mrs. Sam McMillen and 
their families were at the Owy­
hee Lake Sunday having a picnic 
and fishing.

Mr. and Mrs. Elvin Fogleman 
and family of Nampa were Sun­
day afternoon visitors at the 
home of Mr. and Mrs. Harold 
Alexander.

Mr. and Mrs. John Grottveit 
of Nyssa, Mr. and Mrs. Elvin 
Fogleman and family of Nampa 
and Mr. and Mrs. Harold Alex­
ander and family went to the 
Owyhee Dam on Saturday.

Mr. and Mrs. Magnus Ekanger 
returned Sunday from a short 
vacation trip which took them 
to Missoula, Mont., where they 
visited friends. They drove 
over scenic Lola Pass, stopping 
again at Orofino where 
visited friends.

Mrs. Chet Mills and 
Merle Vandewall were 
day visitors at the home of 
Mrs. Harley Wilson.

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Holly re­
turned to John Day on Sunday. 
Mrs. Holly was there visiting 
at the home of her parents the 
past week.

Mrs. Alice Vandewall was a 
Monday afternoon visitor at the 
home of Mr. and Mrs. Harley 
Wilson.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Austin 
of Long View, Wash. , arrived 
Friday to visit at the home of 
Mr. andMrs.OraNewgen. Mrs. 
Austin is a sister of Mrs.New- 
gen. Another sister, Mrs. Elsie 
Stroh, and daughter, Mrs. Donna 
Fuller of Boise, visited the New - 
gen’s Sunday. Mrs. Pansy Far­
rell of Parma was also a Sun­
day guest at the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Newgen.

Mrs. FroneStradley of Fruit­
land, is spending the week visi­
ting at the home of Mr. and Mrs. 
Ora Newgen.

Mrs. Frone Stradley spent 
an evening this week at the 
home of Mr. and Mrs. Ray 
Cartwright in Big Bend com­
munity.

Mr. and Mrs. Larkin Elli­
son were Saturday visitors at 
the home of Mr. and Mrs. Ora 
Newgen. They are in the pro­
cess of moving from McCall 
back to the Wilder area.

Mrs. Lavina Patterson, and 
Mrs. Mary Allen of Rupert, 
Idaho, were Saturday overnight 
visitors at the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Wilbur Chapin. The 
ladies are former Nebraska 
friends. They returned to Ru­
pert on Sunday.

Mrs. Harriet Turner was a 
Sunday dinner guest at the home 
of Mr. and Mrs. W. L. Chapin.

Mr. and Mrs. Elver Nielsen, 
and Mr. and Mrs. John Stub­
stad and daughter of Ontario, 
spent the weekend camping in 
the Steens Mountain area. They 
returned home Monday night.

Mr. and Mrs. James Phelps 
and family spent Sunday visiting 
in Boise. They returned home 
via Eagle, Idaho, where they 
visited with Mrs. Phelps’ bro­
ther, Jim Burt and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Trump 
of Wallowa, were over the week­
end guests at the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Jess Asumendi and 
family, 
celebrate her birthday, Sept. 
8, when she was six years 
old. The Trumps returned 
home Monday.

Mr. and Mrs. Gabriel As- 
toreca, Carmen and Audrie 
visited Sunday at the home of 
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Lowtrip and 
helped Mrs. Lowtrip celebrate 
her birthday.

Mrs. Gabriel Astoreca and 
daughters visited at the Don 
Hatch home in Adrian Monday 
afternoon.

Mrs. E. J. Hobson, accom­
panied Mrs. Arlene Seward of 
Nyssa and Mrs. Clita Saunders 
Tuesday when the ladies went 
to McCall. They attended a 
Missionary Conference and re­
turned home on Thursday.

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Lorensen, 
Harriet and Gloria spent Satur­
day afternoon and Monday after­
noon at Boise where they at­
tended the fair.

Rev. and Mrs. Paul Knotting- 
ham of Medford, Oregon re­
cently visited at the home of 
Mrs. Lois Counsil. They also

they

Mrs. 
Sun­

BUENA VISTA
Gleuda Barnes 

Phone 372-2320

BUENA VISTA - Mr. and 
Mrs. Robert Adams had dinner 
Sunday at the home of their 
daughter, Mr. and Mrs. Jim 
Chamberlain.

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Ausman 
visited Sunday at the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Ralph Bell in Ontario.

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Langley 
and Dr. and Mrs. Rex Langley 
and son camped over the week­
end at Wallowa Lake.

Mr. and Mrs. M.L. Kurtz 
recently returned from a sight­
seeing trip. They went to Mount 
Rushmore, South Dakota; The 
Devils Tower in Wyoming; Pas­
sion Play in the Black Hills 
of South Dakota; and then vi­
sited friends in Northern Idaho. 
They are now visiting their son, 
Mr. and Mrs. Dudley Kurtz and 
family.

Mrs. Corringa Ayers of On­
tario visited Saturday at the 
home of Mrs. Carl Barnes.

Mrs. Carl Barnes went to 
Payette, Wednesday and visited 
her grandmother, Mrs. Iva 
Moss, andheraunt, Mrs. Marion 
Selover. On her return she 
visited Mrs. Inez Hartl in 
Payette, and Teresa Calhoun in 
Ontario.

Barbara Tanner went to Port­
land on business over the 
weekend.

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Lat- 
tin and children attended the last 
night of the Idaho State Fair in 
Boise. When they started home 
they found the battery of their 
pickup had been stolen and the 
battery cables cut. They noti­
fied the Sheriff’s Office. Anew 
battery was purchased and in­
stalled and they started home, 
only to have a flat tire. Mrs. 
Lattin said it was nearly 5 a.m. 
before they reached home. This 
is the second battery stolen in 
three months. The other was 
stolen from their car parked in 
front of their residence at Sunset 
Market.

Mrs. Jay Gibson was on her 
way to work in Ontario in the 
early morning hours last week 
when she suddenly hit a cow. 
She reportedno serious damage.

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Hartley 
attended the wedding of their 
daughter, Susan, in Utah over the 
weekend.

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Moss vi­
sited Sunday in Boise at the 
homes of Mr. and Mrs. 
John Mollenarr, and Mr. and 
Mrs. Caryl Frasier of Eagle, 
both former Nyssa residents.

Mr. and Mrs. Vance Boser- 
man are visiting at the home of 
his parents, Mr. and Mrs. Elwin 
Boserman. They live in Cor­
vallis where he is a senior 
at Oregon State University. Re­
cently they traveled ti. Orlando, 
Florida, to visit her parents, 
Mr. and Mrs. John Bertson. 
While there, they went to the 
Everglades, through Georgia 
and saw the Okefenokee Swamp, 
to South Carolina and stayed a 
weekend at Lake Moultrie 
and Lake Marion. On their re­
turn home they visited relatives 
in Nebraska and Wyoming.
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visited at the home of Mr. and 
Mrs. Jack Jones in Middleton.

Mr. and Mrs. James Phelps 
and family attended a picnic 
and dedication ceremony at 
Grandview on Sunday. The new 
bridge which connects, Owyhee 
and Elmore counties was dedi­
cated. Many of Idaho Digna- 
taries were present including 
Gov. and Mrs. Samuelson. Many 
of the builders of the old bridge 
were honored.

Phelps was issued a special 
invitation. He began his teac­
hing career at Grandview. 
Phelps is now a teacher in the 
Adrian school where he teaches 
the sixth grade.

Mrs. Frank Holub, Mrs. 
Laura Ward and Mrs. Wilbur 
Chapin were Nampa visitors 
Monday.

Cynthia Chapin left Friday 
for Boise where she will attend 
Link’s Business College this 
next term. Cynthia was a gra­
duate last year of Adrian and 
is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Charles Chapin.

Mr. and Mrs. Wilbur Chapin 
attended a Conservation, Soil 
and Water picnic which took 
place at the Vale Park Sunday.

Harriet Turner of Owyhee 
Junction was a Sunday dinner 
guest at the home of Mr. and 
Mrs. Kenneth Lorensen.

Rev. and Mrs. Ira Taylor of 
Nampa were Sunday overnight 
guests at the home of Mrs. 
E.J. Hobson.

Mr. and Mrs. 
of Nampa were 
night guests at 
Mrs. E.J. Hobson.

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Taylor 
of Cornelius, Oregon spent the 
weekend at the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Harold Snyder.

Mrs. Raymond Shively of 
Walla Walla was a guest over 
the weekend at the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Ira Price.

Mr. and Mrs. Cliff Cates of 
Caldwell visited Sunday at the 
home of Mr. and Mrs. Ed Price.

Mrs. John Stubstad and Mrs. 
Elver Nielsen were hostesses 
Friday at the home of Mrs. Stub­
stad in Ontario. They enter­
tained the Owyhee Garden Club, 
Approximately fifteen members 
attended.

Mrs. Homer Whitman and 
daughter, Karen of Emmett, 
met Mrs. Elver NielsenatCald- 
well, Saturday and they drove to 
Boise where they visited and 
shopped.

Mr. and Mrs. Elver Nielsen, 
Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Nielsen, 
of Ontario, and Mr. and Mrs. 
Wally Orcutt of Washington were 
Sunday dinner guests at the 
home of Mr. and Mrs. Emerson 
Bingaman at Fruitland. The 
dinner honored Mr. and Mrs. 
Orcutt who are here visiting 
Mrs. Orcutt’s mother and sis­
ter, Mrs. Asa Roberts, and Mr. 
and Mrs. Jim Shaw of Ontario.

Bruce Taylor 
Sunday over- 
the home of

t round brides bouquet of stepha- 
; notis and baby’s breath, cen­

tered with a white orchid 
against tips of heather fern and 
interspersed with pink ribbon 
and streamers of pink. Her 

, only adornment of jewelry was 
a locket from the groom.

Mrs. James Sullivan of Edge­
water, Florida, was matron of 
honor. Bridesmaids were Mrs. 
Mary Sue Boone, Pascagoula, 
Miss Patty Brownlee, Gulfport, 
and Miss Kay Ward, Columbus, 
cousin of the bride. They 
wore formal gowns of a .very 
light shade of lilac, fashioned 
with full sleeves and deep cuffs. 
Their bouquets were round in 
shades of lavender, lilac, rose 
and pink with baby’s breath 
interspersed and pink st­
reamers.

Serving the groom as best 
man was James Sullivan, Ed­
gewater, Groomsmen were 
David Tootle and Stephen Tootle, 
brothers of the bride, and 
Captain C. L. Craig, Biloxi. 
Stephen Tootle was candle 
lighter also.

Following the ceremony a 
reception was held at the 
Downtowner. Serving at the 
brides table was Miss Marilou 
White, Tupelo, and Mrs. 
Sylvia Loveless, Gulfport, at 
the punch bowl, Mrs. Lorianne 
Kraker, and Miss LourieQor- 
bello, Long Beach, and at the 
grooms table, Mrs. Helen 
Craig, Biloxi, and Mrs. Richard 
Dambrino, Gulfport. Serving 
as registrar was Miss Susan 
Spiceland, Trenton, N.J.

After a wedding trip to 
Florida the couple will be at 
home in Biloxi until November, 
at which time they will make 
their home in Oregon.

Westminster Presbyterian 
Church of Gulfport, Miss., was 
the setting for the Saturday 
afternoon wedding of Miss Diane 
Gail Tootle, daughter 
and Mrs. George A. 
Jr., Gulfport, and 
Wayne Merle Sparks, 
Mrs. Robert E. Long, 
and the late Mr. Elmer Sparks.

Rev. W. A. Sullivan, Bap­
tist minister of Mars Hill, 
officiated at the double ring 
ceremony. Traditional vocal 
selections, “Because”, and 
“Whither Thou Goest”, also 
“The Lord’s Prayer” were 
rendered by Harry Spell, 
soloist. He was accompanied 
by Mrs. Jeanie Pollard, or­
ganist, who played Wagner’s 
“Wedding March” from Lohen­
grin for the processional and 
Beethoven’s “Ode To Joy” for 
the recessional.

Large baskets of white gla­
dioli and white asters decorated 
the altar of the church. Palms 
were used for greenery back­
ground.

Given in marriage by her 
father, the bride wore a formal 
gown of silk organza fashioned 
with an A line skirt. The 
bodice was overlaid with Chan­
tilly lace with deep lace insets 
accenting the front. In-lays 
of the lace appliques graduated 
downward over the front and 
back of the gown. The long 
full dishop sleeves were 
fashioned of the same or­
ganza with lace appliques and 
deep cuffs overlaid in lace 
tapering to petal points at the 
wrists. The gown featured a 
Victorian neckline and small 
covered buttons down the bodice 
back. The Chapel length train 
was of silk organza edged 
deeply with Chantilly lace. 
There were scatteredappliques 
of lace on the train which 
attached to the bodice of the 
gown. Her veil of silk illusion 
flowed to Chapel length andwas 
held in place with a headpiece 
of silk stephanotis clusters of 
varied lengths. She carried a

of Mr. 
Tootle, 
Captain 
son of 

Adrian,
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especially the big blues. Pro­
duction is up in most areas. 
The high ridges in northeastern 
Oregon look especially pro­
mising, including the Chenim- 
nus, Imnaha, Minam, Umatilla, 
and southward through the upper 
Grande Ronde and John Day 
drainages. Best bet on the west 
will be in the Coast Range. 
Look for the blues on the more 
open ridges near big timber 
and the ruffs in the more bushy 
bottom lands.

A banner year is predicted 
on chukars and quail. In some 
areas shooting will be spotty but 
generally production is up and 
broods are large. Average 
shooting will be enjoyed in 
sections of northeastern Oregon 
such as the Snake and Powder 
drainages, improving as you go 
south into the Malheur country.

Valley quail production is es­
pecially high in Malheur, 
Harney, and Lake counties, a 
remarkable recovery from the 
heavy mortality two winters ago. 
Giant County also has a good 
supply of quail.

Best bets for chukars will be 
through the lower breaks of the 
Deschutes and John Day rivers 
and in most of the Malheur 
drainage. Fine production is 
noted in the Steens and Owyhee 
canyons.

Waterfowl gunners can also 
expect a fine shooting year. 
Production is upon the northern 
breeding grounds as well as our 
own local marshlands. Canada 
goose production is especially 
good. Mallards, pintails, wid­
geons brought off large broods 
of youngsters. The forecast is 
for excellent flights of ducks 
and geese in Oregon this fall.

Picking a hot spot is out of 
the question as the birds are 
expected to funnel into all 
marshlands of the state. 
Hunters will not go wrong in 
such areas as the Malheur River 
and Snake, Lakeview, Warner 
Valley, Summer Lake, Malheur 
Refuge, Klamath Marshlands, 
popular Sauvie Island, pothole 
marshes in the Willamette Val­
ley, or the numerous marsh­
land areas along the coast. The 
Columbia Basin will be a top 
gunning area late in the season.

Upland game bird and water­
fowl seasons are long and gene­
rous. Hunters are urged to 
check thn regulations booklet 
for dates, bag limits, and other 
rules. Regulations booklets for 
big game are available at all 
license agencies. The upland 
bird regulations booklets should 
be available about the fourth 
week in September.

Art Exhibit
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newer instructors, 
are showing

Library
Twenty-seven art instructors 

from the community collegesof 
Oregon are exhibiting work at 
the Malheur County Library 
through September.

This exhibition, organzied by 
Treasure Valley Community 
College for showing through­
out Oregon, will travel to nine 
other locations within the 
State. Of the forty-five pieces 
on exhibit are many from well- 
known instructors who have 
lived and worked in Oregon for 
years as well as many from 
younger,
some of whom 
for the first time in Oregon. 
Local work has been included 
by Kenneth and Gwyneth O’Con­
nell, Jim and Joan Lehman, 
Gerry and Julie Remmerde, 
Pete Stark and Roger Baker.

The show offers local viewers 
an opportunity to see kinds of 
work not often displayed in this 
area. Among the works are 
oil and acrylic paintings, water­
colors, pen and pencil drawings, 
wheel thrown and handbuilt pot­
tery, plaster, wooden and bronze 
cast sculpture, jewelry, wea­
ving and calligraphy.

This is a show of signifi­
cance, one of the most important 
to come to Ontario this year 
and represents the first time 
that the community colleges 
have joined together for the 
purpose of holding such a show, 
according to Roger Baker who 
was instrumental in gathering 
the works. It represents an 
effort by Treasure ValleyCom- 
munity College to promote 
knowledge of artists from 
across the state to residents 
throughout Oregon and to make 
better known the work of the 
eleven community colleges. It 
is hoped that many area resi­
dents will be able to see this 
exhibit before it leaves in its 
trip around the State, added 
Baker.
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